
Hello! 
My name is Valery Mariscal and I will be this year’s Level 

6 teacher for class 6B on Sunday. I’m originally from 

Washington state where I grew up in the city with my 3 

siblings, and 2 dogs. I really enjoy working with kids and 

am currently in my senior year of high school. It’s really 

exciting to have gotten the chance to be involved in this 

side of catechism. I was confirmed at St. Stans 2 years 

ago and last year I was able to help out in the Level 6 

class.  This year, we will be focusing on learning more 

about the Old Testament. My aide is Alison Randall and 

she will be in charge of reviewing homework, taking 

attendance and other tasks as needed. It’s important to 

me that students are able to reach out or talk to me 

about any concerns they may have along the year. So 

please reach out if you have any questions! I look 

forward to meeting each one of you and will have you in 

my thoughts and prayers! 

 
Welcome, 
 
Valery Mariscal 
mariscaldesiree15@gmail.com 
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